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GENERAL
AVID CONCESSION  
AVID will be having concession on the following dates:  Monday, 01/31/11 till Friday, 02/18/11  Times:  Monday, 
Tuesday, Thursday & Friday from 2:30 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.  Wednesdays from 1:50 p.m. - 2:30 p.m. Location:  C-101  
Please stop by and support AVID!  Thank you! - J. Lyman-Mandaloniz
FREE TUTORING 
If you receive free or reduced lunch, you may qualify for Supplemental Educational Services (SES).  This could 
mean free tutoring in English, math, or science.  Providers are:  ACE Tutoring Services, A Tree of Knowledge, A+ 
It’s All About Kids, Innovadia, Kumon, The Learning Hale, Orchid Isle Tutoring, UH Manoa Online Learning 
Academy.  For more information see Mrs. Martin in P-6A.  Applications are also available in the main office. - L. 
Martin
SENIOR PROM PERMISSION FORMS: 
Today is the last day to pick up a Senior Prom permission form outside of E-103 during lunch recess.  Bid sales are 
set for Tuesday, Feb. 15 thru Thurs., Feb. 17 during both recesses.  Buy your bids early as only 300 bids will be 
sold.   It is your responsibility to check if you have any outstanding obligations.  If you do have anything 
outstanding, clear them today! - D. Tanabe
SENIORS - CAP AND GOWN ORDERING! 
Seniors!  If you have not already done so, please purchase your cap and gown.  Don't forget that for orders 
postmarked March 1st and after, the late fee goes up to $40!  See Mrs. Tagawa if you need an order form.  All 
seniors need a cap and gown in order to participate in Commencement.  Any questions, please see Sammi or Mrs. 
Tagawa. - H. Tagawa
HONOLULU NATIONAL COLLEGE FAIR 
The National Association for College Admission Counseling (NACAC) is inviting all Sophomores ! Juniors ! 
Seniors !  To the National College Fair at the Hawaii Convention Center in Honolulu. The fair is scheduled  for 
Thursday, April 28, 2011.  This event is FREE and open to the public. Professional  admission representatives from 
120 college and universities are available to speak w/ students one-on-one concerning college admission process 
and college life in general.There will be a variety of other opportunities as well (eg. help w/ financial aid, 
scholarship organ., counseling to help students find schools that fit their interest). Students interested in attending, 
need to register online for this National College Fair. @ www.gotomyncf.com.    Before the fair - go to 
www.nacacnet.org/ncfstudent to watch a video for complete fair overview.   - N. Okinaka
2011 CITIZENSHIP AWARD SCHOLARSHIP 
Seniors who exemplify the Hawaii Department of Education's Vision of a Public School Graduate should apply for 
this $1,000 award which recognizes one graduating senior from each public high school across the state.  
Applications are available in GRAC and must be turned in to Mrs. Sakai-Kawada by  3:00 pm, Friday, February 
11th.  - T. Kawada
CITIZENSHIP AWARD SCHOLARSHIP 
Seniors who exemplify the Hawaii Department of Education's Vision of a Public School Graduate should apply for 
this $1,000 award which recognizes one graduating senior from each public high school across the state.  
Applications are available in GRAC and must be turned in to Mrs. Sakai-Kawada by  3:00 pm, TOMORROW.  - 
T. Kawada
SENIORS  WHO SUBMITTED HCC KAMA'AINA APPLICATIONS 
REMINDER. Seniors who submitted HCC Kama'aina applications for next school year and recently received a note 
from the Compass Staff, please come to Q-203. - G. Victorine
SENIORS! 
Hey Seniors!  Want to attend Variety Show and support your class at the same time?  Buy a Variety Show ticket 
from a class council member and help earn $ for your class!  Tickets cost $5 ($6 at the door).  If you are a class 
council member and have tickets to sell, don't forget to turn in all monies and unsold tickets to Mrs. Tagawa by 
February 15th.  Obligations will be given out on the February 16th.  Any questions - see Mrs. Tagawa. - H. Tagawa



SENIORS - CLEAR YOUR OBLIGATIONS: 
This is a reminder to all seniors to clear your obligations before coming to purchase a Senior Prom bid.  Obligations 
include dues, outstanding fees or fundraiser $, lunch $, library and textbook obligations , etc.  If you are unsure if 
you have an obligation, check with the library.  Sr. Prom bid sales run from Feb. 15-17, during both recesses outside 
of E-103.  - D. Tanabe

VALENTINE'S DAY: 
Don't forget to wear red or pink on Monday, Valentine's Day and receive a free sweet treat outside of E-103.   - D. 
Tanabe
NEED A PLANNER? 
Waiakea High School planners are still available in E-103 for a low cost of $2.  Get organized during the last 3 1/2 
months of school...buy yours today! - D. Tanabe

SPORTS
VARSITY SOFTBALL TRYOUTS 
Varsity softball tryouts will be held 02/09, 02/10 and 02/11 after school, please be prompt. - T. Correa

MEETINGS
MEETING OF THE MANTA RAYS 
There will be a Sophomore Class Council meeting TODAY at lunch in Mrs. Irie's Room (R-202).  All Committee 
Chairpersons and Council Representatives are asked to attend.  Please be prompt to the meeting, we have plenty of 
business to discuss.  If you have any questions, see one of the officers. - T. Kawada
SENIOR CLASS COUNCIL - MEETING TODAY! 
There will be a Senior Class Council meeting TODAY at lunch in P12.  Please be prompt!  Any questions - see a 
class officer...See you there! - H. Tagawa
ART CLUB 
We are having a working meeting everyday this week during lunch in Room H101, (Service Project for Veterans 
Care Home & Life Care Center).  Please be prompt.  Thank you. - S. Shiigi
JR BALL 
MANDATORY meeting this Friday, lunch recess in B-101....PLEASE be PROMPT!! - N. Ballo
JR. CLASS COUNCIL  
Meeting on Thursday, Feb. 10th during lunch recess in D-203.  All officers, committee chairs, and English reps. 
please attend.  Thank you! - K. Uyeda
SENIOR PROM COMMITTEE: 
There will be a meeting today, morning recess for all Senior Prom committee chairs.  Please be prompt. - D. Tanabe
ART CLUB 
The Art Club is having work sessions everyday this week and next week during all recesses in room H-101.  We are 
working on a banner for Variety Show and service project for Life Care Center and Veterans Care Home.  - S. Shiigi
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